
Welcome to Tech TidBit! Tech Tidbits are just that -- bits of information to help 
further your progress as you integrate technology into your classroom. Be 
looking for these throughout the school year. They are housed on the technology 
webpage and will also be sent through email. 

SAMR is a model which provides structure for technology integration in the 
classroom. The letters in SAMR stand for Substitution, Augmentation, 
Modification, and Redefinition.  All levels are equally important and need to be 
part of the entire picture of a unit of study. It’s important to keep in mind that 
these levels are balanced and your lessons move fluidly through the structure. 
Your building technology leader will soon (or perhaps already has) be providing 
you with more in-depth information around SAMR in the classroom. This 
ThingLink reinforces and extends this learning. We will continue to update this 
ThingLink as we gather examples from district classrooms. Please check back 
frequently to see the great work being done in classrooms across the district. 

http://www.sps186.org/schools/techservices/?p=86379&b=902
http://www.sps186.org/schools/techservices/?p=86379&b=902

